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PRESS RELEASE

Tuesday, 05 August 2008
BDS retains membership on Kensington’s packager panel 

BDS Mortgage Group today confirms it has retained its membership on Kensington’s packager panel, following a regular review by the lender. 
 

Once again Hampshire based BDS proves its collective strength as a major intermediary lender selects the packager to continue to offer its products following a regular review of its distribution. Kensington’s selection process was based on a combination of business quality, volume and strategic direction. The selection of BDS on these criteria confirms its financial strength and strategic vision for the future.  
BDS retains a packaged lender panel of 21 and direct club totaling 50 – a more than impressive line-up in the current market. 

.
Phil Jay, Managing Director comments:

“Kensington’s continued confidence in BDS as proved by this decision is yet another indicator that we are a strong force in the industry. To date BDS has not lost any lender relationships and I am confident that our financial strength, quality of service and tied distribution will enable us to weather the current financial storm.” 

Keith Street, Head of Kensington, says:
“Membership of Kensington’s packager panel is reviewed on a regular basis to ensure we are able to continue to provide the highest level of service to our Key Partners.  We look forward to working together with all of our business relationships as we work through this difficult trading environment and benefit from market recovery.”
ENDS

For further information, please contact: 

Phil Jay: 07957 443573 / phil.jay@bdsmortgages.com
Bob Hope 07889 669642 / bob.hope@bdsmortgages.com
